



HEADTEACHER COMMENT

Wow what a lot of fantastic end of term activities. I'm definitely very proud to be Executive Headteacher at Reedswood and lucky to work in such a wonderful community.

On Tuesday nursery children went on a visit to the theatre to see Jack and the Beanstalk. Such a wonderful experience.

On Wednesday our pupils enjoyed a visit from a theatre company - A production of Cinderella. It was a fantastic show.

Thank you for attending our SEND parent voice IEP review meeting after school on Wednesday. It was lovely to see so many parents.

On Thursday we saw a musical performance in the form of carol concert for KS1. Thank you for supporting this events it was lovely to see so many parents. Always lovely to see a full hall of parents supporting our events.

On Thursday afternoon our EYFS and KS1 children really enjoyed the Treasure Island pantomime.

On Friday our Tiny Twos had a parent workshop with some fun Christmas activities.

A super end to an extremely busy week. I'm looking forward to an exciting last week of term. Don't forget we have our attendance trip on the 20th December to the cinema. Well done to all our pupils that have improved their attendance and those that got 100%. I can't wait to hear who wins our 34 day challenge too.

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox

CHRISTMAS DISCO

Children in Years 2 to 6 will have their Christmas disco on Thursday 21 December between 1.30-3.30pm

If children would like to bring their own party/disco clothes to change into after lunch they are welcome to do so.

Children in our Nursery, reception and Year 1 will have a Christmas activity afternoon.

DIARY DATES

19th December – 100% attendance pool party

20th December – 100% attendance Cinema trip

20th December (afternoon) – Nativity *Tickets only from class teacher*

21st December (morning) – Nativity *Tickets only from class teacher*

21st December – Discos Years 2 to 6 school hall between 1.30-3.30pm

21st December – Nursery, Reception & Y1 Visit from Santa and Christmas activities.

22nd December – End of term 1.30pm BREAK UP

8th January – Start of spring term Return for all children & Staff



CLASS ATTENDANCE

RMM 80.4%

RRW 94.7%

1SN 97.9%

1PG 92.1%

2CG 93.3%

2LP 99%

3PB 95.2%

3HF 97.1%

4HT 95%

4KS 96.4%

5KR 94.3%

5VG 95%

6BH 95.6%

6HL 93.7%

6NH 100%

Well done to 6NH this week for achieving 100%



Overall attendance

94.6%

Newsletter Autumn Term 2 Week 6 Week ending 15 December 2023

Maxine Lathbury-Cox-Executive Headteacher Reedswood Academy